 ANNOUNCEMENTS 

September 18, 2009

2nd Month 1st Day – 21st School Day

STUDENT INFORMATION

2009-2010 Homecoming Representatives are:

9th grade: Madeline Greene, Emily Hooper, Alex Rich, 10th grade: Molly Wiggins, Sabrina Blalock, Brittany Heatherly, Kaley Hamilton, 11th grade: Catherine Messer, Ann Kram, Katie Snyder, Brittany Champion, 12th grade: Taylor Boyd, Kathryn Ray, Molly McClure, Lauren Trevino, Kirklin Kirkpatrick, Rachel Justice.  

Girls-please come by Mrs. Burgin’s room (D-5) after school to pick up your packet of information.

Students & Staff remember we are on our pep rally schedule today.

Ecology club members – sign up for tailgate cookout before the game tonight.  Don’t forget to sign up for clean up and recycling at stadium.  Rain or shine!!! Details in C-6.

All students who collect $50 or more will spend the night at Tuscola on 10/15/09 in a box from 8:00 pm until 6:00 am.  All proceeds will go to the local charity, SHARE THE WARMTH.  All clubs at THS have joined forces with the SWAT TEAM, Ecology Club, and Key Club to host this worthwhile event.  Any questions, please contact Cindy Allen.  Thank you for your support.

Football tickets for Friday night’s game against R-S Central are on sale now in the office.  Tickets are $5 in advance and $6 at the gate.

A Representative from the North Carolina School of Science and Math will give a presentation on Tuesday, 9/22/09 at 1:30.  Interested Freshmen and Sophomores need to sign up in the Counseling Center.

Any Junior interested in the PSAT, Oct. 14th.  If you want to be considered for the National Merit Scholarship needs to come by the counseling center to sign up.  The cost is $13 and must be paid to Mrs. Chambers in the counseling center by October 1st.

FBLA Meeting September 22nd at 3:05 in D8.  Anyone in a business class is welcome to attend.  Cookies, drinks, and ice cream provided.

SENIOR INFORMATION

New scholarship information in available in the Counseling Center.

Teaching Fellows Scholarship Information is available in the Counseling Center.

Dr. Seuss- “Oh, the places you’ll go” Scholarship forms are now available in the Counseling Center.

Seniors interested in attending Emory University need to stop by the Counseling Center to see Mrs. Sollie.

Seniors need to fill out an information sheet before Mrs. Sollie can write recommendation letters or recommend you for scholarships.  The information sheets are in the counseling center.

Sports information

Congratulations to the boys & girls Cross Country teams for their 4th place finishes.  Top Male Runner was James Bevilacqua with an 8th place finish.  Antonio Martinez rounded out the top ten.  Top Female Runner was Megan McLeod who placed 34d.  Kirklin Kirkpatrick and Hannah McLeod finished in top 10 with 7th and 8th place wins.

SPORTS SCHEDULE

7:30 pm
Football Rutherfordton-Spindale
